
From:
To: Colleen.Jenkins@thomsonreuters.com <Colleen.Jenkins@thomsonreuters.com>

Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
CC: David.Brunnstrom@thomsonreuters.com <David.Brunnstrom@thomsonreuters.com>

Date: 3/24/2016 10:28:48 AM
Subject: RE: Reuters inquiry

Colleen,
 
I sent this
 
From: Colleen.Jenkins@thomsonreuters.com [mailto:Colleen.Jenkins@thomsonreuters.com] 

Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 10:11 AM

To: Adams, Chaney; Godfrey, Rob

Cc: David.Brunnstrom@thomsonreuters.com

Subject: Reuters inquiry
 
Good morning Chaney and Rob,
My Reuters colleagues are working on a story about the shipment of weapons-grade plutonium headed to SC from 
Japan. We have what appears to be a letter from Governor Haley to Secretary Moniz, but can you please confirm this 
letter indeed came from the governor and is authentic? The letter is attached for your review.
 
Thanks very much for you help as always,
Colleen Jenkins
 
Colleen Jenkins
Editor in Charge, General News, Southeastern United States
Reuters
Mobile: 727.331.4274

Colleen.Jenkins@thomsonreuters.com

www.reuters.com
 
Twitter: @colleenjenk
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